                                                                                                                                                                       Friday 24th May 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 6 Leavers’ Disco
Monday 22nd July: 6.30pm to 8.30pm

The PTA are very kindly hosting a disco to say goodbye to our Year 6 children. There will be a disco, tuck shop and the return of our fabulous photo booth! Please see the permission slip below. 
Mobile phones will be collected and stored securely for the duration of the disco. 
Kind regards

The Year 6 Team

__________________________________________________________________________________________

Reply Slip
I give permission for _______________________,in ___________ Class, to attend the disco on Monday 22nd July, 6.30pm – 8.30pm.

Please complete the table below: 
	I give permission for my child to walk home alone (please attach a written note to confirm your permission). 

	Yes / No



	OR

	A named person,___________________________________, will be collecting my child. 



	
	

	I give permission for my child to have their photo taken in the photo-booth


	Yes / No

	My child’s photo can be shared with other children and their families within the year group. 

	Yes / No

	I give permission for photos of my child to be shared on the school website or social media.


	Yes / No

	Contact numbers on the evening:




Signed: _____________________________________        Date:___________________

